
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

March 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 1 trip to Twycross Zoo 
 
The Year 1 children are going on a visit to Twycross Zoo on Thursday 26th April, as part of 
cross-curricular theme on animals.   
 
All children will require a packed lunch.  Schools Catering can provide a packed lunch, free of 
charge, for your child.  This will include sandwiches, a piece of cake and a yoghurt.  There 
would be no drink provided and, therefore, we would ask that you please provide this from 
home, i.e. 2 drinks in cartons only (NO bottles or cans).  Please indicate on the attached 
form whether or not you would like us to provide a packed lunch, or whether you will be 
providing one from home.  If you would like your child to have a packed lunch provided by 
school, please return your slip no later than Wednesday, 28th March.  If you return your slip 
after this date you will need to provide a packed lunch from home.   
 
Please ensure that your child brings a rucksack to put their lunch in.  They will be required to 
carry this all day, so a comfortable bag that they can wear on their back will be the most 
appropriate option.  School uniform is required on the day.  Please also wear sensible shoes 
and a waterproof coat.  NO spending money will be needed on this trip. 
 
School trips are not profit making, the amount we ask parents to contribute is made up of 
entrance fees and the cost of coaches.  We need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 
to cover the costs of this trip.   If sufficient money is not recouped from the voluntary 
contributions the trip will have to be cancelled.  Please do not hesitate to come and see me if 
there are any problems or queries. 
 
Written permission for your child to take part in this activity is required; unless such permission 
is received, your child will be unable to be included on the trip.  Please complete the attached 
consent form and return it to school as soon as possible, with your contribution, which should 
be placed in a sealed envelope which must show your child’s name, class and marked 
‘Twycross Zoo’.  We can accept payment in cash or as a cheque made payable to NCC 
Banks Road Infant School Fund.  Please do not hesitate to come and see me if there are 
any problems or queries.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Carole Clemens 
Head Teacher 
 



 

 

CONSENT REPLY SLIP 
Year 1 TRIP TO TWYCROSS ZOO 

Friday 26th April 2018 
 

Please return no later than Wednesday, 28th March 
 
I give permission for my child to go to Twycross Zoo. 
 
I understand that my child will be supervised at all times by teachers and/or other 
responsible adults and will be expected to follow instructions. 
 
I give below details of any special medical needs for my child.   
 
In the unlikely event of an accident, I agree to my child receiving emergency medical 
treatment, including anaesthetic, as considered necessary by the medical authorities 
present. 
 

Name of Child Class 

 
 

 

Signed Date 

 
 

 

 
Medical notes/medicines (including travel sickness pills, if your child will need a sickness 
tablet on the return journey, please indicate on this form and hand to the class teacher 
on the day): 
 

 
 
 
 

 
CONTRIBUTION: I enclose a contribution of £15.00      
 
Lunch Arrangements (Please tick the appropriate box) 
 
I would like my child to have a packed lunch provided by schools catering and I will 
provide a drink in carton from home         
 
I will be providing a packed lunch (with a drink in carton) from home    
 
Fill the information in below ONLY if you would like to help on the trip and return as soon 
as possible.  Names will be drawn out of the hat in advance of the trip date.  
 

I would like to help on this trip.     Yes / No 

I have attended the parent induction: Yes / No 

Name of adult : (Please print)  

Relationship to child:  

 


